From: registrar

Sent: June-29-17 1:43 PM
To: O
Subject: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-04-17 1:08 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
SHAMEEN KHAN

-- Phone --

-- Company --
UNEMPLOYED

-- Address --

-- Comments --

To whom it may concern:

The cost of electricity is already too high. Both the Ontario government and the federal government are looking at ways
to reduce Hydro cost to help the low and middle class income earners. This request for distribution increases over the
next 5 years is in direct conflict with the steps the governments are taking to help reduce the already high cost of
electricity in Ontario.

| am 100% against this increase and will support any initiatives taken by the government to stop this increase.

-- Attachment --





